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Communication to all Competitors 

   Notice #1 

SEALINK 57th Sabot Nationals & Darryl Beattie Sabot Week 

 

The sabot regatta is on and will proceed as scheduled 1st July-8th July 2021 at Townsville Sailing 
Club. 

Any competitor registered for the regatta at Townsville who is now unable to attend due to Covid 
related NSW or Queensland government restrictions, is asked to contact their Zone President: 

SNSW – Vanessa De Bono  

NNSW – Mark Greenwood 

SQSA – Carmen Barney 

The decision will be made by 6pm 1st July 2021 as to whether the regatta will still be classified as 
a National Championship with perpetual trophies awarded. 

 
Scott Day        Keiran Matthieu 
ANSC President       NQSA President 


